
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, May 6, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Turkey Ham & Cheese Panini Or 

 Mini Corn Dogs 

    

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today      

 

 

1. In recognition of all your great choices by being safe, ready and respectful we will have 

the PBIS store starting at 8:00 A.M. on Thursday May 6 and the store will close on 

Monday May 10th at 1:00 P.M. The store will include many more raffles and more candy 

items with higher limits; so you can purchase more candy.   Our last store will take place 

on Tuesday May 18th to Thursday May 20th, so make sure to use up all you tiger points 

because the PBIS rewards system does not transfer this year’s points into next year.  

 

2. Today we will be taking graduation picture retakes/first-time for eighth graders. In-

person students will take their pictures between 2-3:15 and remote students can come into 

Gurrie between 3:30-4:30. Pictures will be taken in the library.  

 

3. Good luck tonight as our Cross Country girls team has their first meet tonight @ 

Pleasantdale and our soccer team (blue) travels to Spring Rock park to battle the Bulldogs 

of McClure. 

 

4. Will the following students come to the library with all your belongings and a shield to 

finish IAR testing… 

 

Kellin Bourjaily 

Alina Elguezabal 

Eddie Escobedo 

Leo Escobedo 

Liliana Jandura 

Aaliyah Montalvo 

Fernando Hernandez 

Jenna Lally 

Delilah Mccluskey 

Diego Ojeda 

Genevieve Rivera 

Gabriel Soto Garcia 

Asina Trent 

Anthony Washington 

 


